LEAGUE OF WOMEN VOTERS OF WINCHESTER

STEERING COMMITTEE MEETING

MONDAY, DECEMBER 6, 2010

Attending: Gloria Legvold, Susan Verdicchio, Jo-Ann Michalak

Facilitator: Meredith Conway

Secretary: Jean Herbert

MOVEABLE FEAST - Gloria Legvold

Food quantities were nearly perfect, except a little low on salad.

Meredith suggested that in the future a musical group from a school should entertain.

Gloria suggested that next year we make sure there are no specific holiday colors or decorations.

OVERRIDE HOT TOPIC - Susan Verdicchio

Susan met with WFEE co-sponsor, and panel presenters this morning to set agenda for the program.

JEAN will provide publicity, box of hot chocolate, hot cups, napkins, membership materials.

JEAN will try to get the Winchester Star to cover the event for an article and photos.

GLORIA will provide cold cups, cider, sugar cookies, banner for the rotary.

GLORIA will try to get a photographer and reporter from the Woburn Times.

GLORIA will ask someone to write an article for the Bulletin after the event.

BULLETIN COMMITTEE - Jean and Jo-Ann

We discussed re-naming Brainstorm Brunch. It will be held Sunday, March 6, 2:00-4:00, location to be determined.  We will research what topics the state convention will be discussing.

MEMBERSHIP - Jean and Meredith

Numbers exceeded last year's return.

CO-SPONSORSHIP REGULATION PROPOSAL - Gloria

Gloria had sent out guidelines to consider.  She will check with the State League and resubmit her proposal.

LEAGUE SUPPORT FOR START - Gloria

Jo-Ann suggested that we write a letter to the editor to inform people about START and the Disclose Act.  Susan Verdicchio is interested in doing something about the Disclose Act.  She also suggested that Patch might be a better place to have an article than the Star.

Gloria suggested that we first get something into the Bulletin about these issues.  National League has good information on line.  Possibly we could follow up with an evening program and consider asking someone from one of our surrounding universities to speak.

SPRING BOOK READ - Gloria

JEAN and GLORIA will decide on a book, something written by a woman who has made a difference. The selection will be published in the February Bulletin and the discussion will take place in April.

Next Meeting: Monday, February 7, 2011   (January meeting is cancelled.)

Host: Jean Herbert   .      Facilitator: Jo-Ann Michalak      Secretary: Gloria Legvold

